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The 10-year lease on our facility expires August 2025, and the facility costs account for
approximately 20% of our annual budget. Moving into an ASD building would significantly
decrease our financial burden and hopefully allow us to fund additional services for our
students. While we are advocating for an ASD building, we are also continuing negotiations with
our landlord on our current rates as an ASD building is not guaranteed.

To be clear, we are not advocating for the closure of Lake Hood Elementary. We are advocating
for our school if the building should become available.

As this could be a significant change for our school, please direct questions or concerns to
Principal Herr Strauch strauch_branden@asdk12.org or Assistant Principal Herr Vincent-Lang
vincent-lang_cameron@asdk12.org to receive the most accurate information. We will continue
to communicate with the Rilke community as more information becomes available with the
Rightsizing initiative.
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